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Chief Tommy Wright of the Trenton Police Department advises that members of his department, the
NITRO Task Force, Grundy County Sheriff's Department, and the Missouri State Highway Patrol
executed two drug search warrants in the City of Trenton on Wednesday.

The warrants were the result of a month-long investigation between the agencies. Search warrants
were executed on residences in the 700 block of 19th Street, and the 1700 block of Tindall Avenue,
which resulted in the seizure of drug paraphernalia. Charges are pending lab results and the
suspects names will not be released at this time.

Anyone having drug information or complaints about suspicious activities in their neighborhood are
encouraged to contact the Trenton Police Department by calling (660) 359-5557 or by e-mailing
Chief Wright at: twright@trentonmo.com.

Pagel/1


mailto:twright@trentonmo.com

